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RE:  Physicians receive Academic Clinical appointments 

Dr. Will Harrill and Dr. Merritt Seshul, both physicians at Carolina Ear, Nose & Throat Head and 
Neck  Surgery  Center,  have  each  received  Clinical  Associate  Professor  appointments  in  the 
Department of Otolaryngology of Wake Forest University School of Medicine.  

As Private practitioners in Hickory, Dr. Harrill and Dr. Seshul have remained active in Academic 
Medicine.  Both  were  recently  recognized  for  their  clinical  outcomes  research  following 
publication of their nationally recognized studies in nasal obstruction and Allergy therapy with 
their induction into the American Laryngological, Rhinological, and Otological Society.  

Dr. Harrill has been an Ear, Nose & Throat physician in Hickory for 12 years, having joined Dr. 
Harry King in private practice following completion of his residency at the Baylor College of 
Medicine in Houston’s Texas Medical  Center.   He currently serves as President  and CEO of 
Carolina ENT/HNSC and Chairman of the Board of the Viewmont Surgery Center.

Dr Seshul joined Carolina ENT/HNSC in 2001 and currently serves as Medical Directory of the 
practice’s Allergy Division as well as serving at the state level as current President of the North 
Carolina/South Carolina Ear, Nose & Throat Society.

Carolina ENT/HNSC is based in Hickory and has offices in Lincolnton, Denver, and Mooresville 
and has recently expanded to 5 physicians and 2 physician’s assistants.  The practice has been a 
regional  leader in outcomes research dedicated to quality of  care and cost containment.   The 
practice  has  presented  or  published  research  and  case  studies  relating  to  the  diagnosis  and 
management of Head and Neck disorders, chronic ear disease, acid reflux, diagnostic radiologic 
testing, sinus and nasal disorders, and allergy testing and therapy.


